Deped Regional Advisory No. 0 1 5 s. 2023
February 1, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, 5. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES PHYSICS ASSOCIATION'S PISIKAALAMAN 2023

Attached is a letter from the University of the Philippines Physics Association,
announcing the conduct of the PISIKAalaman 2023, an annual inter-high school Physics quiz
bee, on April 29, 2023, through an online video conferencing.

The participants are senior high school teachers and learners of both public and private
schools.

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to
Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

For more information, refer to the attachment.

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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The UP Physics Association (UPPA) is an established non-profit, academic organization
based in the University of the Philippines - Diliman committed to the promotion and
development of Physics inside and outside the university. For more than 40 years, the UPPA
has constantly organized projects and events that advances the study, awareness, and
appreciation of Physics among students and the general public.

The UPPA will once again organize PISIKAalaman 2023, an annual inter-high school Physics
quiz bee, now to be held virtually/online that is geared for the K-12 curriculum of the
Philippines. Since its inception in 2004, this event has been striving to provide an alternate
way for students to excel in Physics through a competitive activity and to encourage them to
pursue science-related programs in the future, especially Physics in the tertiary level.

Having these in mind, we are humbly requesting your office to assist us in the promotion of
PISIKAalaman 2023 to senior high schools across the region. The event will be held online
using a video conferencing software on 29 April 2023 (Saturday). Details regarding the
meeting ID and password as well as the other additional softwares needed throughout the
entire event will be updated to the teams who will register. Interested schools may register in

this link: https://tinyurl.com/PISIKAalaman2023Reg

Attached is a copy of the event primer that presents the mechanics and flow of this online
quiz bee. Should you have any questions, please contact us via uppa-org@nip.upd.edu.ph or
through any of the given contact details in this letter.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

In the spirit of uplifting science,

tional Institute of Physics,
y City HO1 | uppa-org@nip.t
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